
Memorandum of Understanding 

Fifth year reviews for retiring faculty 

Slippery Rock University 

Policy date: March 7, 2023 

Background 
Tenured Faculty submit a fifth-year post-tenure report on a regular schedule outlined in Article
12, Performance Review and Evaluation. Depending on timing, some Faculty have a report due 
during their final semester at Slippery Rock University. 

Agreement 
The Administration and APSCUF agree that Faculty who have submitted a formal letter of 
retirement will not complete a fifth-year post-tenure report if a report is due during their final 
semester of employment. This agreement applies on to retirements that occur during or at the 
end of a Spring semester when the fifth-year report is due. Retirements that occur beyond the 
end of the Spring semester when the fifth-year report is due will not be waived.  
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